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Yetman Public School 
Newsletter 

Term 1 

April 

10th Easter Parade and Morning Tea 

11th Free Dress Day 

Last day of Term 1 

School holidays 

18th  Good Friday 

21st  Easter Monday  

25th  ANZAC Day 

Term 2 

28th Staff Development Day 

29th  Staff Development Day 

30th  School Resumes for Students 

May 

9th Macintyre Cross Country – North  

Star 

15th Grip Leadership Conference - Moree 

16th Moree Zone Cross Country – 

Gravesend – Years 3-6 

21st National Simultaneous Storytime 

22nd Yetman’s Biggest Morning Tea 

28th Healthy Harold - Bonshaw 

WHAT’S ON AT YPS? 

As we wrap up another successful term, I want to take a moment 

to congratulate all our students on their hard work, dedication, and 

achievements over the past few months. Your commitment to 

learning and growing has been truly inspiring! 

A special thank you to our teachers, staff, and families for their 

ongoing support in making this term such a success. 

Looking Ahead to Term 2 

We have some fantastic and fun initiatives coming up, including 

Toasty Term Two, where students are invited to bring a sandwich 

or wrap to put in the toasted sandwich maker or something to warm 

in the microwave each day for lunch. Our capable students will be 

supervised by staff members during this process.  

Preparation for cross-country continues, with our first key event 

being the Macintyre Cross Country at North Star in Week 2. 

Keep up the training over the holidays, and we look forward to 

seeing you represent our school with pride. 

Finally, a huge “good luck” to Olivia, who will be competing at the 

State Swimming Championships at Sydney Olympic Park this 

Thursday. We are so proud of her achievements and wish her all 

the best as she takes on this incredible challenge! 

During the holiday period is ANZAC Day. As usual there will be a 

service held in Yetman at the hall, and I invite any student who 

wishes to attend to wear their full school uniform and march from 

the school on the day.  

With the holidays ahead, I encourage everyone to take a well-

deserved break, relax, and enjoy time with family and friends. Stay 

safe, look after one another, and come back refreshed for an 

exciting Term 2! 

 

Kat Walker 

Principal 
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NORTH WEST ZONE CARNIVAL ARMIDALE 

Ted, Lily, Olivia and Max competed in the North-West Zone Carnival in Armidale on Monday 24 March.  

They all swam their absolute best with Olivia being selected to swim in Sydney on the 10 th of April in 

the State Finals.  Congratulations to all swimmers and good luck to Olivia on Thursday – we’ll be 

cheering you on! 

WHO AM I? 

During Art classes, students have been very busy making their Easter hats for our Parade on 

Thursday 10 April.  Please join us to see their wonderful creations! 

Pictured above are some students playing “Headbands” during rainy weather play. 
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YOU CAN DO IT! 

Congratulations to Mac – receiving You Can Do It! certificate for ‘Persistence’.  
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